
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Betreff 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, dear colleague Rusca, 
 
The Board of the German Dental Association (Bundeszahnärztekammer - BZÄK) fully supports the 
candidature of Dr Michael Frank – Board Member of the BZÄK – for the position as President-
Elect in the ERO-Board at the forthcoming Board elections to be held in Baku next April. 
 
Because of his broad and comprehensive professional work and his emphasis on specific topics, 
because of his full and effective engagement for oral health of the population and his 
permanent efforts for future-orientated programs and strategies of the dental profession at 
national and also at European level, we are of the opinion that our colleague Dr Michael Frank 
has full relevant ability and the best competences to serve in the ERO-Board, in order to 
contribute effectively to the ERO-policy and to continue an constructive impetus to the future 
work of ERO. 
 
yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Peter Engel  
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The President 
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